PUGET SOUND ENERGY

The Energy To Do Great Tiwings

Puget Sound Energy
P.O. Box 97034
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

PSE.com

Filed via WUTC Electronic Web Portal & Overnight Mail

July 21, 2011

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O.Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Energy Efficiency Services Update - Second Quarter 2011
Docket No. UE-100177

Dear Mr. Danner,

Enclosed are an original and three copies of Puget Sound Energy, Inc.’s (“The Company”)
revised 2011 Energy Efficiency Services Exhibit 4; Measures, Incentives and Eligibility, and
Energy Efficiency Services Exhibit 3, Program Descriptions, originally filed in Docket No. UE-
100177 on December 1, 2010. An updated Exhibit 4 was filed with the WUTC on April 21,
2011. '

The revisions are consistent with Section 10 of the Company’'s Annual Conservation Plan
overview, which indicates that Exhibit 4 will be updated quarterly at a minimum, and the 2010
Electric Settlement Agreement. This submittal is also in keeping with the 2010 Electric
Settlement Agreement (Docket No. UE-100177) condition K(5), which indicates that program
details must be maintained as tariff attachments with the Commission and condition K(7)(a),
which indicates that program modifications must be filed with the Commission as revisions to
tariffs or as revisions to PSE’s Annual Conservation Plan, as appropriate.

Since Exhibit 3's initial filing, a number of residential programs have been updated, including the
HomePrint program, the addition of a new retail refrigerator market and measure revisions in the
Multifamily New Construction program. The implementation of the 2009 Washington State
Energy Code in January of 2011 necessitated the update of several measures in the Multifamily
New Construction program. This replaces the document filed on December 1, 2010.

The above updates are also reflected in Exhibit 4. Additionally, several Business Energy
Management rebates have been-added, including LED Downlights, Reduced-wattage T8s and
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CFLs. Hot Food Holding Cabinet incentive amounts were also adjusted in response to market
conditions. Exhibit 4 replaces the document filed on April 21, 2011.

The Company provided advance copies of Exhibits 3 and 4, including draft and final versions,
and a table outlining all of the measure changes that were implemented from April through June
2011, to the Conservation Resource Advisory Group (CRAG) on July 8, 2011.

Please contact Julie Waltari at (425) 456-2945 or Andy Hemstreet at (425) 456-2633 for
additional information about this filing. If you have any other questions, please contact me at
(425) 462-3495.

Very truly yours,

Tom DBs

Tom DeBoer
Director, Federal & State Regulatory Affairs

Enclosures

cc: Simon J. ffitch
Sheree Carson



